
 The District held its 
Annual BMP Tour to show-
case water quality projects and 
partnerships. The tour kicked 
off with an overview of        
National Fuelôs most recent 
projects throughout the area. 

 Participants then 
boarded a bus to visit an Agri-
cultural Best Management 
Practice (BMP) project on 
Newell Creek, Eldred, PA. 
The recently completed roofed 
heavy use area/manure stack-
ing facility, streambank stabi-
lization and agricultural cross-
ing were funded through a PA 
DEP Growing Greener Grant 

awarded to the District.  The next stop of the tour was to another site along Newell Creek.  This 
project included the installation of 36 streambank stabilization/fish enhancement structures to 
stabilize 1,300 feet of the streambank, funded by a PA DEP Growing Greener Grant awarded to 
the District.   

 The last two stops of the tour were for the participants to learn about the partnership be-
tween PRISM Glass Recycling, Erie Management Group, Ardagh Glass Packaging, RecycAll, 
McKan Trucking and the District to create a county-wide glass collection program.  There are 
numerous collection locations across McKean County that are free for residents to deposit their 
glass bottles and jars.  The glass is collected and trucked by McKan Trucking for processing at 
RecycAll and then to the Ardagh glass plant in Port Allegany to make new bottles and jars.   

 Financial and other support for this project is provided by the Pennsylvania Association of 
Conservation Districts through a grant from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental 
Protection under Section 319 of the Clean Water Act, which is administered by the U.S. Envi-
ronmental Protection Agency.   
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Low Volume Road Project 
Corydon Township  
Wolf Run Road  

 
 Corydon Township submitted 
an application for consideration of 
funding through the Districtôs Low 
Volume Road Program during our sign
-up period in 2021.   

 The unstable road bank was 
causing maintenance issues for the 
township constantly eroding and fill-
ing the ditch, causing sedimentation to 
an unnamed tributary to Willow 
Creek, a well-known high quality wild 
trout watershed. The steep slope of the 
bank also was a safety issue making it 
difficult for those driving to see on-
coming traffic.  

 The project was approved for funding by the QAB and the District Board.  The township recent-
ly completed the project by excavating a stepped back shelf along the eroded road bank to lessen the 
slope and decrease the erosion rate. The newly sloped bank was seeded with a native pollinator mix 
specific to steep slopes and erosion 
prevention. In reducing the slope of the 
bank there will be less erosion and the 
amount of sediment pollution being 
washed into the road side ditch was 
significantly decreased.  This project 
also gives drivers a better line of site, 
making the road much safer for all 
who travel on it.    

 

 Grant request = 19,000 

In-kind amount = 4,189.00 

Total Project = $23,189.00 


